

# Waringstown P.S. Nursery News -November 2018

# Welcome back! Hopefully everyone enjoyed the half-term break and your child is looking forward to many new play activities this month. Over the next few weeks we will be talking and learning about...

- Space
- Hibernation
- Circles and Squares

We will also be taking our first trip out

of school to Lurgan library.



Please could you send £1 in a named envelope to cover the cost of transport.

# Trip to Armagh Planetarium

At the end of the month we will be taking the children on a trip to the Armagh Planetarium which will link to our topic of 'Space'. To cover the cost of transport please can you send £5 for this trip. The nursery will subsidise the cost of entry to the Planetarium. The children will be home and ready for normal pick up time of 11.45am.

# Toys in school

As most children are well settled at school we would request now that toys are left at home. It is difficult to ensure that the toys are not broken at school or lost and other children often wish to play with them too! Thank for your co-operation with this.

# BIG BEDTIME READ

We hope your child is enjoying reading their new books at bedtime. Don't forget to bring your child's Book bag to school each Wednesday. We will be having our Pyjama Party on Tues 27 November at 6.30pm in the Nursery – we would ask that only one parent/carer attends this event.

PLEASE SEND £12 NURSERY FUND MONEY FOR NOVEMBER- THANK YOU!

### DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 8 Nov - Class trip to Lurgan Library Friday 16 Nov - Freddy Fitness Sponsored event Tues 27 Nov 4-5pm - Nursery Open Afternoon

Tues 27 Nov at 6.30pm -Pyjama Party for Children & Parent

Weds 28 Nov Class Trip to the Armagh Planetarium



# Waringstown P.S. Nursery News -November 2018

### Freddie Fitness

As part of our fundraising in the Nursery the children will be attending a sponsored fitness event in the main school assembly hall with Fitness Freddy on Friday 16 November. Children will wear normal school uniform on this day. Please send any sponsorship money to school by Friday 16 November. Thank you!

### November Birthdays!



Happy birthday this month to Aimee May and Ella! We celebrate birthdays on the Friday after your child's birthday. Look out for your child's photograph on our birthday board.

# If your child is ill...



We respectfully ask that if your child is ill e.g. has a high temperature or has vomited in the previous 24 hours that they please remain at home, no matter how much they insist that they want to go to school! We wish to keep other children & staff in school free from germs & sickness wherever possible. Many thanks.

# 00

## Snack at school



The children enjoy a healthy snack each day at school. The menu varies from day to day as follows:

Monday - Cereal or fruit

Tuesday - Crackers & cheese, fruit or yoghurt

Wednesday - Breads/toast, fruit or yoghurt

Thursday – Crackers & Cheese, vegetables or yoghurt

Friday - Pancakes or fruit

Milk or water is offered to drink each day

When we have a **baking session** the children will eat what they have made for snack. To date the children have made vegetable soup, scrambled egg and birthday cakes.

Please send a warm winter coat & a hat and pair of gloves for your child every day as it is getting colder and the children will be playing outside each day!

